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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

 John  Nicholson Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum COMMNT2013/5256/P Kentish Town West Station

Prince of Wales Road

London

Rob Tulloch 03/09/2013  13:28:40

Response:

On behalf of Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum I would like to request that approval of the extension to the platforms at Kentish Town West is conditional on a guarantee from London Overground to 

improve access at this station. Kentish Town West along with Kentish Town underground and rail station are the 2 main transport hubs for those living and working in Kentish Town. Currently neither is 

an accessible station. Of the 2 Kentish Town West is the most straightforward option for being made fully accessible.  While one acknowledges the cost of making facilities such as this accessible KTNF 

feels strongly that permission to extend the platforms (presumably an acknowledgement of greater traffic flow at the station) should be conditional on a timetabled plan for making the station fully 

accessible.  The need for greater accessibility has been a feature of the public consultations undertaken by KTNF as part of the preparation for drafting our Neighbourhood Plan. Without a commitment 

from London Overground we would not support this application.
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